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Term 2 - Week 1

Welcome back to Term 2! We hope you had a restful break and are feeling recharged for
what promises to be a busy and exciting term ahead. We have several learning experiences,
school events and opportunities planned over the coming weeks, and we are looking
forward to working in partnership with you to support your child’s learning and wellbeing.

Strong communication between school and home plays a vital role in your child’s success.
We encourage open dialogue and close collaboration with your child’s class teacher.
Building positive relationships helps ensure that every student feels supported, engaged,
and confident in their learning journey. Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any
questions, concerns or information you’d like to share with us, we’re here to help.

Attendance remains a high priority, and we remind families of the importance of regular
school attendance in accordance with the NSW Department of Education’s Attendance
policy. Attending school each day ensures students don’t miss valuable learning time.

Semester 1 reports will be shared with families during our Term 2 Parent-Teacher
Interviews commencing in Week 9. These meetings will provide a valuable opportunity to
discuss your child’s progress and set goals for the remainder of the year.

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. We are
truly excited for the term ahead and look forward to sharing in another wonderful term of
learning and growth.

Kindly,
Krystal



PBL Focus - Week 1 
Class Expectations and Goal Setting

Students discuss key values: safety, respect,
kindness, and resilience.

Create a class PBL poster outlining expected
behaviours.

Make commitments to being safe, respectful, and
supportive learners.

Explore real-life scenarios (e.g. finding a lost
item) and discuss kind, responsible choices.



Despite the rain, our students showed incredible spirit and respect
as they proudly took part in the ANZAC Day march. Dressed in their

uniforms they walked with dignity to honour the servicemen and
women who have given so much. Their dedication, even in wet

weather, was a true reflection of the ANZAC spirit—courage,
endurance, and mateship.

ANZAC March 2025
Alstonville



Cross Country – Years 2–6

Our Years 2–6 (8 Years of age +) students will attend the
Cross Country event at Wyrallah Public School on Friday,
May 9th, 2025.

    Breckenridge Street, Wyrallah, NSW, 2480.

Welcome: 10:00am
Course walk: 10:15am
Races: Following the course walk
Return to Rous PS: Departing Wyrallah by 2:15pm,
arriving back by 2:30pm.

The K–2 (5 - 7 Years 0f age) Cross Country will commence at
Rous Public School after the return of the Years 2–6
students.

Reminders:
Students should bring a hat, water bottle, and be prepared
for outdoor conditions.

Please complete Cross Country permission notes and
payment on School Bytes as soon as possible.

Cross Country 



Dear Rous families, please read the water update from
School Infrastructure. Please be assured that there are no
health concerns at this time. The presence of bacteria was
identified through our routine testing program, and we are

taking proactive measures by thoroughly cleaning the
water tanks.

School Updates



School Updates

Tangalooma Excursion Payment Reminder

We kindly remind families that all payments for the Year 4–6 Tangalooma
excursion should be up to date. Please ensure that payment is completed
before the departure date to facilitate smooth planning and participation.

Attendance Reminder: 
Late Drop-Offs and Early Pick-Up’s 

As per the NSW Department of Education's attendance guidelines, if your child
arrives late to school, please ensure that a parent or carer provides a verbal

explanation at the school office. 

Additionally, when collecting your child early, it is essential to sign them out at the
office before taking them home. These procedures help maintain accurate
attendance records and ensure the safety and well-being of all students.

Wool Donations

We’re looking for wool (any colour or type) for our upcoming art and craft
projects. If you have any spare wool at home, we’d love to take it off your

hands!​
Please drop your donations at the school office. Every little bit helps our

students get creative!



P&C News Next P&C Meeting 

Tuesday, 6 May 2025
6:30pm @ Rous PS

All Welcome!



ROUS BONFIRE & FIREWORKS 
SATURDAY

14 JUNE 2025



Rous Public School P&C Canteen Roster | Term 2

Date Helper 1 Helper 2

Fri 2 May Maz Tasha

Fri 9 May NO CANTEEN - CROSS COUNTRY

Fri 16 May Maz Kirby

Fri 23 May Gabi Zoe

Fri 30 May Judit Libby

Fri 6 Jun Charlotte Libby

Fri 13 Jun NO CANTEEN  - BONFIRE PREP 

Fri 20 Jun Sarah Nic

Fri 27 Jun Zoe Tasha

Fri 4 Jul Charlotte Judit

Canteen News

Term 2 - Canteen Roster

We sincerely thank our Term 1 canteen volunteers for their valuable
support. If you are available on a Friday morning and would like to

assist in the canteen, please contact the P&C at
rouspublicschoolpandc+canteen@gmail.com.

Canteen Price Increase

Please note there will be a price increase as of Term 2.
Our prices haven’t increased for many years and with the cost of

items now, means unfortunately we need to make this change.

NO CANTEEN - Week 2 and Week 7

Due to the Year 2-6 students attending the Tregeagle District Cross
Country on Friday, 9 May there will be no canteen available. 

Due to Bonfire setup there will be no canteen Friday, 13 June.



Community News


